
 

 

 

SENATE MAJORITY OFFICE 
 

Oregon State Legislature 
State Capitol 

Salem, OR 
 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE  
 
August 23, 2017 
 
CONTACT:  Rick Osborn (503) 986-1074  

Rick.osborn@oregonlegislature.gov  
 

Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on September 2017 Economic and Revenue Forecast 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement this morning regarding the September 2017 Revenue Forecast: 
 
“Oregon’s economy continues to grow, adding jobs and generating a little more revenue to 
invest in state services. This shows that our policies are supporting a more prosperous 
statewide economy. The economy swings up and down and the responsible thing to do right 
now, while we enjoy the good times, is to take a serious look at our revenue structure. We need 
to use this time to create a more stable system that works for all Oregonians.” 
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